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For Immediate Release
November 1, 2024
The Houston Housing Authority (HHA) Victim of Ransomware Attack
On or about September 22, The Houston Housing Authority (HHA) was the victim of a ransomware
attack. The HHA is aware of the situation and is working diligently to resolve this very serious matter

as swiftly as possible. We will keep the appropriate parties appraised of this situation as it develops.

Please direct questions to media@housingforhouston.com.
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